CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM S$6-63

From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Date: June 19, 1996

Subject: Bid Report and Recommendation for FY97 Road Maintenance
Equipment Rental Contract.

The City received two sealed bids for providing Road Maintenance
Equipment Rental for Fiscal Year 1997. Both bids were timely and in
the proper format; therefore, they were opened and read aloud as
prescribed in the Bid documents.

The first Bid was from Rappe Excavating in the amount of $59,250.00.
There were no irregularities noted with this bid.

The second Bid was from Steppers Construction, Inc in the amount of
$71,935.20. There were no irregularities noted with this bid.

RECOMMENDATION :

The Public Works Department recommends that the Council declare Rappe
Excavation as the lowest responsive Bidder for the FY 97 Road
Maintenance Equipment Rental Contract and authorize the
Administration to enter into a contract for these services for
$59,250.00. Rappe has the present contract and has been providing
excellent service to the City.
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John T. Felton
Public Works Director/City Engineer

BY:



